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Dear Family and Friends 
 

 

Lonsdale will be celebrating the Coronation of King Charles III following the long reign of the late Queen 
Elizabeth II on Friday 5th May 2023. 

The Deputy Lieutenants of Hertfordshire will be presenting a unique medal that has been produced by The 
Tower Mint to all students and staff, which they will receive as a commemorative token to celebrate the King’s 
reign and features a brand-new portrait of His Majesty. This medal has been produced exclusively for Schools. 

Lonsdale School has always been very committed to support the British Values so that the children and young 
people are proud of their heritage and will continue to support the new Monarch for many years to come. 

     
     
           

With Best Wishes       

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Robert Voss CBE CStJ 
His Majesty’s Lord-Lieutenant of Hertfordshire 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


